
 
  

The Welcome - St Piran’s Day 

We were very proud of our ‘Welcome’ celebrations last 
Friday morning.  Despite the slightly damp and soggy 
weather, the children were simply brilliant gave a us a 
performance to remember! The Cornish dancing, may-
pole and singing all made for an excellent St Piran’s Day 
celebration which was lovely to share with our families 
and friends. Thank you all for coming out and showing 
your support, we really appreciate it and know the chil-
dren do especially. 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Bell and 
Mr Crocker who were in school over the last week shar-
ing their Cornish knowledge and musical skills with the 
children whilst helping with our Welcome rehearsals. 
We’d also like to thank Mr Grace for starring as St Piran.  
Thank you to everyone who came along to support us! 

LEAP - Learning - Engaged - Aspiring - Proud 

School Calendar 2025-26 
 
Due to a training venue issue, our 
Trust have had to make a change 
to one of the INSET days in our 
school calendar for 2025-26.  

Originally there was an INSET 
scheduled for 24th November 25. 
This has now been changed for 
26th January 26. There are no fur-
ther changes anticipated.  

Many thanks for your understand-
ing.  



Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  
Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  

Year 4 Maritime Trip  
This week Year 4 went on a very Engaging trip to Falmouth Maritime Muse-
um to support their learning on the history of Cornish fishing. Freyja, Elodie 
and Harry wrote a brillaint recount of their day: 
 
On Tuesday 11th of March, we went to the MariƟme Museum in Falmouth. AŌer we were introduced to Seth, 
our leader, we went on a scavenger hunt around the amazing museum. 
Whilst exploring the museum we learned these interesƟng facts: 
If someone on board a ship said the word ‘rabbit’, they would be thrown overboard! 
Falmouth is the third deepest harbour in the world aŌer Sydney and Rio de Janeiro! 
If a woman was sighted on a boat, it would be a sign of bad luck! 
Following our scavenger hunt, we enjoyed our lunch before beginning our learning all about our class topic of 
Heva Heva. We met Elizabeth from the 1800s. She taught us all about life in the old pilchard fishing industry of 
Cornwall. 
Finally we were shown how to make rope and given the opportunity to make our very own rope, just how the 
people would’ve done it in the 1800s. Our ropes are now on display on our classroom 
We learned a lot, had fun and really enjoyed our trip to the museum. We would like to say thank you to the 
Cornwall Heritage Trust for enabling us to go on this trip by helping with our transport costs. 
  
By Freyja, Elodie and Harry Year 4 

 
 

Perranporth Nippers take on Frostbite! 

Some of our students were busy with the Perranporth Nip-
pers again last weekend when they joined over 700 chil-
dren from around Cornwall to compete in the 2025 Cornish 
Stillwater Championships. 

The event took place at Penzance Leisure Centre over two 
very long days, and saw children from the ages of 7-13 
compete in individual and team events, including: flipper 
races, board races, manakin tows, tube and board res-
cues.   

The events are designed to introduce the children to the life 
saving skills that Life Guards use to keep our beaches safe, 
and the children have been practicing these pool events 
all winter as they wait for the weather to warm up enough 
to get back on the beach. 

All the children that took part showed true grit and determi-
nation and are all champions in their own right!! 

Red Nose Day Celebrations - Friday 21st March 

On Friday 21st March it is Red Nose Day!  Our theme this year is funky clothes and 
funky hair!  The funkier the better!! We would like to ask for a £1.00 donation towards 
this very worthy cause. Red noses will be on sale at school next week too! 



Lego for The Lighthouse 
 

Do you have any Lego you no longer need? Our after school care 
provision, The Lighthouse, would hugely appreciate any unwanted 
Lego for children to use at the club. If you have any Lego you are 
happy to donate this will be very gratefully received. Any donations 
can be dropped into the School Office. Thank you for your support. 


